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Two Workers’ Compensation Partners Join Weber Gallagher

Philadelphia, PA – January 23, 2014 – Peter M. Harrison joined Weber Gallagher today as partners in the 
Workers’ Compensation Group. He was a principal in the Workers’ Compensation Department at another 
Philadelphia firm. His clients include large healthcare companies, hospitals and significant multi-national 
corporations.

“Peter brings a wealth of knowledge and experience in workers’ compensation matters and has attracted an 
excellent client following,” said Paul Fires, Managing Partner of Weber Gallagher and Co-Chair of the firm’s 
Workers’ Compensation practice.  “His practice operate at the highest level and they is a frequent 
speaker to industry groups seeking a deeper understanding of managing risk while controlling litigation 
costs in today’s business environment.”

Harrison, who has devoted his practice to Pennsylvania workers’ compensation defense for more than 25 
years, has successfully defended major healthcare systems, nursing homes, Fortune 500 manufacturing 
companies and insurance companies. He also wrote “A Guide to the Handling of Pennsylvania Workers’ 
Compensation.”  Harrison is a 1985 graduate of Temple University School of Law and a 1981 graduate of 
Hobart College.
About Weber Gallagher

Weber Gallagher has more than 110 lawyers in 10 offices throughout the Mid-Atlantic Region. The firm 
provides legal counseling and representation to local, national and international businesses, financial 
institutions and insurance companies. To learn more, visit www.wglaw.com.
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